
NORTHWEST SECTION
Ohio Water Environment Association

Dear Friends, Members, and Supporters:

The Northwest Section of the Ohio Water Environment Association (NWOWEA) and our Executive

Committee are committed to providing water quality professionals with opportunities to share

fellowship, network, and exchange knowledge.

The donations and support we receive from our Sustaining Sponsors, help the NWOWEA Section keep

the cost for our section meetings and events affordable for our members. Our goal is to deliver quality

presentations on relevant industry topics, while providing contact hours that are necessary for many of

our members. The support of our Sustaining Sponsors is essential to achieving this goal, and helps us to

continue to grow the section, which is greatly appreciated.

The cost of sponsorship is minor compared to the benefits of your company being recognized at

NWOWEA section events, Section meeting flyers and in emails to our members.

Along with the sponsorship, we hope you and members of your firm will attend the Northwest section

To become a Sustaining Sponsor of NWOWEA for 2025 and have your firm name and logo included on

the Sponsor Board displayed at our section events through 2025, please submit a sponsorship donation

by February 1st 2025. Donations received after this date will be added to the Sponsor Board for the

remainder of 2025 meetings. This will ensure that your firm will be on the Sponsor Board, for display at

our next Section meeting. The amount requested to be a sustaining sponsor of NWOWEA remains

unchanged at $150.

Checks should be made payable to NWOWEA. Please mail your donation to:

Dave Sprague, NWOWEA Treasurer
625 W High Street
St. Marys, OH 45885

We will be updating our Sustaining Sponsor’s Board after February 1st, which will be displayed at all the

section meetings and functions. If you choose to sponsor the Northwest section, please forward an

electronic copy of your company logo to Eric.MacMichael@buckeyepump.com so we can show our

appreciation for your support. Any questions can be directed to Eric at the email address above or by

calling 419-569-8202.

The Executive Committee and members of NWOWEA thank you for your consideration. Your financial
support and presence at our Association Events are greatly appreciated. If you have any questions or
need more information, please don’t hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Eric MacMichael
NWOWEA Section President 24-25

mailto:toEric.MacMichael@buckeyepump.com

